
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: FW: 5702 Alandra Cactus
Date: Monday, October 07, 2019 3:15:00 PM

From: Brian <boisky7@cox.net> 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2019 8:14 AM
To: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: 5702 Alandra Cactus
 
Hi Ann, I know the new zoning ordinances are mostly final. Look at this picture and let me know if the city can require these cactuses be removed. This is
very dangerous and walking on the sidewalk is hazardous. I have a neighbor that I saw one night with their one year old in a stroller walking by these
cactuses. What if the baby reached out and got poked or poked in the eye. I hope the new rules force people to not be able to plant these types of plants.
When you park in this space you can’t even open the car door. Thanks Brian

Sent from my iPad
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